Tuesday, April 30, 2019

-- Shi-Dong Li
Institute of Plant Protection, Chinese Academy of Agricultural Sciences
Yuanmingyuanxilu No.2, Haidian District

Beijing
China, 100193

Dear -- Shi-Dong Li
Re: Letter of Invitation to attend the Rhizosphere5 Conference
Thank you for your registration and payment for the Rhizosphere5 Conference.

The University of Saskatchewan is pleased to extend an invitation to attend the Rhizosphere5
Conference taking place July 7 — 11, 2019 at the TCU Place, 35 - 22nd Street East in Saskatoon,
Canada.

This Letter of Invitation does not commit the University of Saskatchewan / Rhizosphere5 to any kind of
financial support or hosting arrangements, nor does it guarantee an entry visa to Canada. The
conference organizers and the registration department will not contact embassies or consulates on your
behalf. Please note that you should apply for your visa as soon as possible to ensure the authorities
have enough time to process your application.

The Immigration, Refugees and Citizenship Canada’ Special Event Code for this eventis 19RHIZ.

Due to the large number of international delegates expected, every Letter of Invitation is signed using
authorized, electronical signatures. We kindly ask the embassies and consulates to accept the
signatures on this letter and consider this letter as a valid document originating from the Rhizosphere5
Conference.

We look forward to welcoming you to Saskatoon!

Jim Germida Bobbi Helgason
Co-Chair Co-Chair

Rhizosphere5 Conference Secretariat
c/o Venue West Conference Services
#301-1040 Hamilton Street - Vancouver, BC - V6B 2R9 - Canada
Rhizosphere5 Conference Website | email: info@rhizo5.org
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